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Wednesday, 24th March, 2021.  

 

Staffing Update in Year 3  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope you are all well. I’m informing you that on return from our Easter holidays there will be a 

change of staffing in class 3MG.   

We are sorry to say that Mrs Gibbons will be leaving Moorpark Junior School at the end of term and 

her last day in the classroom will be Wednesday, 31ST , March.   

We wish Mrs Gibbons all the best and thank her for all her hard work this year.  

From Monday, 19th , April, Mrs Mills will be teaching 3MG every morning, still supported by Mrs 

Rogerson and Miss Slack. Miss Irving will be joining the year 3 team and leading lessons in the 

afternoon under the direction of Mrs Mills.  

As always, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to get in touch.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs K. Peters 

(Headteacher) 
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